
The Scottish Fire and Rescue Service (SFRS) is holding a public pre-
consultation exercise titled 'Shaping Our Future Service: Your Say'. 

This is the first stage in our engagement with communities, staff, representative 
bodies, partners and elected members as we consider changes to the emergency 
service we deliver across Scotland.   

As a Service we want to do more for our communities – not just by responding to 
emergency incidents but by stopping them from happening in the first place. 
 
2024 marks 200 years since the establishment of the worlds first municipal fire service 
in Scotland, the role of a Fire Fighter has evolved over time and we want to build on 
this success to create a modern service that is ready for the challenges of Scotland's 
future. 
 

The types of incidents we respond to are changing and different parts of Scotland need 
different services from us, this means we need to change how we work.  
 
We will be running events and speaking to communities to find out what you want and 
need from your Fire & Rescue Service. A survey has been created to capture your 
views. 
 
Consultation end 30th June 2024 

The link below will direct you to our dedicated webpage, supporting documentation 
and the consultation. 

Shaping Our Future Service: Your Say - Scottish Fire and Rescue Services - Citizen 
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